
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

COUNTY OF COLUMBIA 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Columbia County Board of Supervisors shall hold a public 

hearing on the 9th of August, 2023 at 7pm, held in the Columbia County Board of 

Supervisors Chambers, 401 State Street, Hudson, to amend Local Law # 1-2023 which 

provides real property tax exemptions for volunteer firefighters and ambulance workers. 

  

Copies of said proposed local laws are available in the Office of the Clerk of the Board of 

Supervisors. 
 

By order of the Clerk of the Board, 

 

  

Kelly S. Baccaro 

July 25, 2023 


